
We are just getting settled into 2019. The decorations are packed and put away for another year and it is time to 
think about what the new year might bring for each of us as individuals and as a church family. Especially this 
time of the season, when there are many cloudy, gray days, we wonder what the future holds for us. We can face 
the new year with hope and excitement because we have another chance to live or we can face the year with fear 
and dread because we do not know what is ahead for us. 

 

A new year is like a clear, clean canvas. A new beginning ï we have a brand new opportunity to color our year 
any way we choose, to write our own story for the year. So, where do we begin? 

 

I would like to tell you that you will each have a wonderful year with absolutely no problems or struggles. But that 
would not be true ï not for any of us! Life is full of difficulties, some because of our choices and some are things 
that just happen. The bad things and the awful things happen to everyone  - Christian and non Christian alike. 

 

The difference is in how we handle our problems. The Christian knows that they are not alone in their troubles. 
When things are rough, remember the words of Jesus, ñCome to me, all you who are weary and burdened, and I 
will give you rest.ò 

 

Jesus frees people from all these burdens. The rest that Jesus promises is love, healing and peace with God. He 
does not promise to take away all toil and worry, just to give us the peace and rest that we need. God will carry us 
into the future ï one day at a time. That is all we need to concern ourselves with ï living one day at a time, follow-
ing Jesus and relying on Him to guide us and give us rest when needed. 

 

Prayer:  Father, release us from our worries about tomorrow and help us to trust You for all our days. Amen. 
     Blessings, 
      Claire 
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A note from the Pastorõs Office 



CHIMES, SCREEN AND BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENT 
DEADLINES 

Bulletin and screen announcements MUST be in by  

9 am the Wednesday morning before that Sunday. 

 

For the CHIMES you must have your signed article in by 

9 am the morning of  the 21st  
 

[ �'�L�V�F�O�D�L�P�H�U���� �� �$�O�O�� �D�U�W�L�F�O�H�V�� �Z�L�O�O�� �E�H�� �S�U�L�Q�W�H�G�� �´�D�V�� �L�V�µ�� �D�V�� �F�R�Q�W�H�Q�W���V�S�H�O�O�L�Q�J�� �L�V��
responsibility of  submitted author] 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR CHIMES ARTICLES:  

We follow guidelines for non profit organizations bulk mailing 
restrictions. These restrictions relate to the type of  
advertisements allowed: the advertisement of  a product, service 
or announcement of  an activity must substantially contribute 
to one or more of  the purposes on which our organization is 
authorized. Restrictions also apply to cooperative mailings, 
credit, debit, charge or similar financial instruments, or 
advertisements. These restrictions became effective on October 
1, 1995. 

 

CHIMES usually available on-�O�L�Q�H���R�Q���F�K�X�U�F�K�·�V���Z�H�E�V�L�W�H���D�I�W�H�U���W�K�H�������W�K���R�I ���H�D�F�K��
month. There will be paper copies of  the CHIMES available in the Narthex 
after its completion each month 


